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Update 10

Week beginning Monday 9th November 

This week the installation of the underfloor pipework was 

completed and the floor screed. 

Monday 9th

Bob Short completed laying the underfloor 

heating pipe work, installed the manifold and 

pressure tested the systems. Richard Slee's 

team started to screed the floor. The screed 

work was done in two parts, starting with the 

south end of the Hall.

Tuesday 10th

Richard Slee's team continued to screed the 

floor and completed the north end of the Hall. 

The screed now needs some time to 

thoroughly dry before any more work can be 

carried out.

Wednesday 11th

Richard Slee's team were on site and made 

an excellent job of tidying the Hall and the 

site generally as their conclusion to this first 

phase of work. Thanks go to the team. They 

leave now to return in January for the next 

phase of conservation work



Key details:
For bookings please contact: Lorna Manton
Tel: 01884 860657
Email: bookings@ewph.uk
Please contact us to discuss your particular requirements

worlingtonparishhall@gmail.com

Parish Hall Improvement and Conservation Project

It’s always to good to receive 

messages of support

Hooray for the 
lovely volunteers!

HLF South West tweeted

Fantastic project, well done! 

Look forward to visiting 

again to see progress.

Peter Heaton-Jones MP

‘I would like to wish all those 

involved, the very best with the 

restoration programme and 

fund-raising for the Parish Hall.’

Deborah Meaden ( Dragon’s Den)


